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January 4, 2018 
 
VIA EMAIL  
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  RP-2002-0142 – Monthly Status Report – Bruce Lease 

Transaction Agreements 
 
Pursuant to the Board’s Order included within its Decision with Reasons 
dated April 4, 2003, attached please find OPG’s status report for December 
2017 on the Bruce Lease Transaction Agreements. 
 
This report is appropriate for public filing.    
 
Please direct any comments or questions in this matter to the undersigned. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
Bryan Icyk 
 
 
Attach 
 
cc: Matthew Prange, OPG 
 Bryan Yule, OPG 

Regulatory Affairs Records, OPG 

Bryan Icyk 
Senior Manager 
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